
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA 
 
No.31997/FM1/82/AD                       Agriculture (Forest Misc) Dept.,  Trivandrum.    
            Dated: 26-06-1982.               
 
From   
 
 The Special Secretary to Government 
 
To 
 
 The Chief Conservator of Forests 
 
Sir, 
 
 Sub:-  Petrol  Ceiling fixing to Departmental vehicles – Enhancement – Regarding – 
 
 Ref:-  Your Letter No.G1.34855/81 dated 04.06.1982. 
 
      -------------- 
 

 I am to invite your attention to the letter cited. It is seen that Government have already 

exempted the vehicles of the Forest Department from the operation of the economy G.O. A quantity of 

3000 litres per annum has also been fixed for the vehicles. As such no further relaxation is warranted.  I 

am therefore to request you to make some internal arrangements to overcome the difficulty pointed 

out in your letter cited. 

            Yours faithfully, 
 
         K.Parameswaran Nair, 
             Under Secretary, 
        For Special Secretary to Government. 
 
Approved for issue, 
 
   Section Officer. 
     /true copy/ 
 
Endt. On G1.34855/81/K.Dis. dt. 9-7-82 
 
Copy forwarded to the Conservator of Forests, Kottayam for information, Trichur 
Copy to all Conservator of Forests for information, 
Copy to stock file and Superintendent. 
 
Office of the CCF, Trivandrum.     For Chief Conservator of Forests.  
 
                     Approved for issue, 
 
 
                      Superintendent.  


